
CONFIDENTIAL BUSINESS – EXTRAORDINARY ORDINARY MEETING – 5 April 2023 
 
  
 
 
2 General Manager Recruitment - Final Stage  
 
RECOMMENDED on the MOTION of Councillor John Thain seconded Councillor Todd 
Carney 
      
CW2 That: 
 

1. The information contained in the report on General Manager 
Recruitment - Final Stage be received. 

2. Council determined the preferred candidate for the role of General 
Manager, using merit selection principles.  

3. The Mayor negotiate and enter into a five-year Senior Staff contract with 
the preferred candidate within the agreed General Manager 
remuneration structure and commencement date, in accordance with 
the decision made in Committee of the Whole. 

 
4.        The common Seal of the Council of the City of Penrith be affixed to the   

Employment Contract and any necessary documentation. 
 
5.        The details of the outcome of the General Manager appointment be 

reported to the next Ordinary Meeting of Council on 1 May 2023. 
 
 
 


